
Mr. Michael S. Ardouny 
19 West 44th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10036 

Dear Mr. Ardouny: 

• 

1arch 5, 1975 

Som~ time ago we wrote you asking that you 
renew your St. Vartan Stewardship for another 
year. We are most anxious to hear from you 
in this regard, and would be happy if you 
could respond. 

Your i itial enrollment as a Steward is evidence 
of your awareness of the importance of this 
program to our Diocese. 

It is our hope that this awareness will prompt 
you to continue your support. 

vb 

Sincer,ly, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the rimate 


